
November Homework 

 

Homework for the last couple of weeks in November is to practise 

our songs for our Christmas Concert. A copy of the words have been 

given out.  

 

The links to them are below: 

 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rAPyxGGjNbk 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lulmKhHx3bU 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5T725pnqJqQ 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6UcWuv1dwlU 
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